
Pre-Cursillo Report for 2022-23 

The Women’s weekend planned for November 2022 was postponed because of rising COVID 

levels and safety concerns.   The candidates have all been invited to attend the Women’s 

weekend on September 22-24, 2023.  The Men’s weekend planned for April 2023 was also 

postponed because of family illness affecting several of the team members.  The candidates will 

all be invited to attend the Men’s weekend planned for April 12-14, 2024.    

We are looking forward to the resumption of weekends in this “new normal”.  

 

Respectfully submitted 

Harry Bender 

Pre-Cursillo Coordinator 


